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Ms. H. Anne Plettinger
3456 Villa Rose Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Baton Rouge, LA 70806 TO F01A-85-677'

Dear Ms. Plettinger:

This is in response to your letter dated October 1,1985, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), copies of
documents between members of the Board of Directors of Gulf States Utilities,

Company and officials of the NRC since 1978.

The search has been completed by the NRC staff and one document was
identified that is subject to your request. The document is identified on
the enclosed appendix and is already available in the NRC Public Document,

Room (PDR) located at 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC 20555. We have
indicated the file location beside the document description.

Sincerely,

&+d ||n W9
Donnie H. Grimsley, Director

' Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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Re: FOIA-85-677.

APPENDIX

1. 05/10/84 CAT Inspection Report - PDR Accession No. 8405310246

,
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